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Season of change
at Addington Fund

On 25th May, Addington Fund was rocked by the death of our well known and highly
respected Chairman, Peter Jinman OBE, after a short but brave fight against cancer.
Details of his extraordinary life are contained within this newsletter but for me as Chief
Executive | have lost my rock and soundboard and | cannot thank Peter enough for the
support he gave to me as an individual. Our thoughts are with his wonderful family Gill

and children Charlotte, Phillipa and Henry.

Even when very ill, Peter did not miss a single beat or
meeting, often zooming in from his hospital bed and
chairing some intense meetings with his usual decisive
but diplomatic and flamboyant style.

On his last board meeting on 26th April, which Peter
attended virtually, the Trustees of both the Addington
Fund and Forage Aid unanimously approved to merge
charities. Discussions had been ongoing for a while
and without Peter’s drive to get the deal over the line it
probably would not have happened. It is undoubtedly
good news for both charities and although Addington is
the dominant partner it gives us a well-known charitable
brand in Forage Aid, which we will use to front all our
disaster relief activities on farm, leaving Addington as the
logical housing brand.

It also gives us two new trustees. Andrew Ward the
founder of Forage Aid joins us a trustee from his arable
base in Lincolnshire. Andrew is not known for his shy
and retiring nature with his own weekly YouTube show
“Wardy's Weekly Waffle” and many thousands of
Twitter followers. Andrew is also the NFU delegate for
Lincolnshire.

Joining him as a trustee is Tom Hind, who is now Chief
Executive of North York Moors National Park having
formerly held senior positions at the NFU, Tesco and
AHDB. Tom, like Andrew, brings a great deal of experience
and knowledge to an already strong board. It is also worth
reminding readers that none of our Trustees claimed any
expenses for their time and travelling last year which
helps Addington greatly in what has been operationally
p avery successful financial year.

The show season is just about over now and we have
had a very full show calendar attending the Devon County
Show, The Royal Cornwall Show, Great Yorkshire Show,
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I have lost my rock and
soundboard and I cannot thank
Peter enough for the support he

gave to me as an individual.

Cereals, Lincolnshire and the new show on the block
Groundswell, where we were lucky enough to be visited
by our Royal Patron HRH The Duchess of Edinburgh. Thank
you to Mhairi Lochhead (Royal Agricultural University)
and Ali Hussain (Nottingham Trent University) who have
joined us as placement students over the summer and
have been on hand to help with shows, social media and
behind the scenes at the Barford office.

There are also a few staff changes to report. Carrie
Robbins, who has been part of the office team at Barford
has left to pursue other avenues and our Marketing and

Quiz & Curry Night
in aid of Addington Fund and
Midlands Air Ambulance

Thanks to the Pontrilas Young Farmers and
the Jinman family who hosted a ‘Quiz &
Curry’ night in aid of the Addington Fund
and the Midlands Air Ambulance.

The evening was a great success raising £500
with 107 multi-generational participants making
up 21 teams. Different curries accompanied 8kg
of rice cooked in the Ewyas Harold Memorial Hall
kitchen by the club leaders, club members and their
parents, for everyone to enjoy.
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Events Manager, Annie Winn, who in the last five years
has almost become the face and voice of Addington
leaves us at the end of September for pastures new.
This means that the Cornwall Farm Business Awards on
September 28th will be her swansong with Addington
so please feel free to join us. Annie has made a massive
contribution in raising awareness for Addington in a short
space of time and we wish her well in the future, as she
has been a wonderful person to work with.

| am delighted to say that lona Corbett from The
Farming Community Network joins us on 1st September.
One of her many briefs will be to set up a network of
professional advisers who want to put back into the
industry to help farmers overcome temporary problems
they encounter. This is all being made possible by a grant
from our longtime supporter The NFU Mutual Charitable
Trust and we are truly grateful for their ongoing support.

We hope to announce Annie’s replacement shortly.

Bill yoamy

Gill and Peter Jinman's daughters supported the
event - with Charlie helping cook the rice, and
Philly participating in the quiz. Their grandchildren,
Harry and Lucy who are members of Pontrilas YFC,
manned the Addington Fund table for the evening.

..more fundraising events on page 6

Addington Fund, 9 Barford Exchange, Wellesbourne Road, Barford, Warwickshire CV35 8AQ
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3 Coronation Garden Party
invite for Addington

% Our deputy director, Sue and project manager, Mike were delighted to
—_ o CHAR & receive an invitation to the Coronation Garden Party at Buckingham
O Qé ;a\«i%a &’0 Palace earlier in the spring. The pair donned their finest for an afternoon
% N %j L %;ﬁ of tea and sandwiches in the Royal grounds.
N
[ % w# *? § Thank you to our Patron HRH The Duchess of Edinburgh for extending the
<< / %g&()‘?ﬁ?&' invitation to Addington Fund to attend this prestigious event.
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Celebrating the exemplary
life of Peter Jinman

It is with the deepest regret and sadness that
the death of Peter Jinman OBE, Chairman of the
Addington Fund, is announced. In Peter’s role at
Addington, he was respected for his exemplary
leadership, commitment and wise counsel, as
well as being a true friend to the Addington team
and many within the wider Addington network.

Having qualified at the Royal Veterinary College,
University of London in 1974, Peter went on to
have a successful career as a Veterinary Surgeon. In
2010 he relinquished his position as senior partner
of a veterinary practice in Herefordshire to take up
the Presidency of the Royal College of Veterinary
Surgeons, but not before he had served as President
of the British Veterinary Association from 2002-2003.

Recognised in further connected sectors, beyond
Peter's career, he was awarded Fellowship status
of the Royal Agricultural Societies, admitted as a
Freeman of the City of London, and made a Liveryman
of the Worshipful Company of Farmers in 2019.

Peter was also a Fellow of the Chartered Institute of
Arbitrators, and one of the first lay members of the
House of Commons Standards Committee (2012-
2017).

Preparing for the
seasons ahead

We've had a wetter season than last year so there should be

More recently, Peter served as the independent
Chairman of the Animal Welfare Committee for
DEFRA and devolved administrations. He was an
active County Councillor in Herefordshire since 2017
and gave his time as a trustee on four other charities,
as well as the Addington Fund since 2011. For the last
four years as Chairman, Peter has guided Addington,
helping to strengthen and grow the charity, as well
as the support network it offers, which included the
recent development of Addington joining forces with
fellow charity, Forage Aid.

The Addington Trustees and staff
offer our sincerest condolences and
warmest wishes to Peter’s much-loved wife
Gill, children Charlotte, Phillippa and
Henry, and grandchildren Harry,
Lucy and Edward.

Peter's recent reflection, following last month's
announcement of the merger, was very topical
given the current changes we are all experiencing
within agriculture, “We welcome the opportunity to
collaborate, pool resources, combine networks and
enhance our offering, which will in turn benefit those
in need within our farming communities. With the
increasing challenges that farmers and farm-workers

face, we are delighted that the Addington Fund will
be able to offer a wider network of practical support.”
Commenting on this sad loss, Bill Young, CEO of
Addington said, “Peter as Chairman was my “Rock”.
| bounced everything off him as he was the best
soundboard anybody could have. Not only did he
encourage me to grow the charity and increase
public awareness, he also skilfully guided me with
his wisdom, diplomacy and wealth of knowledge in
all areas and quietly and effectively at times reined
me in when it was necessary. As a chairman and a
person, he was everything | could have asked for and
we are going to miss him massively. He has left a
huge hole to fill.

Bishop John's service of farewell
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and thanksgiving

On the 12th July over 450 people from across the
Coventry diocese and beyond gathered at Holy Trinity
Stratford for a service of farewell and thanksgiving
for the Bishop of Warwick, the Rt Reverend John
Stroyan, who is a vice patron of Addington Fund.

more forage available for the winter but please look at what
you have in the way of forage and if you are going to have
enough for the stock you have on the farm. If you don't think
you are going to have enough to feed your animals, maybe
think about moving on anything that isn't preforming as well
as it should.

We could have a late spring and late turn out and cattle prices
have been good this year so why not take advantage of the
price before having the stress of trying to find forage in the

winter or in the spring?
James Winslade F > RAGE
9

Bishop John retired from his position as Bishop of Warwick on

7th August 2023 after more than 18 years in the role, but we are

delighted that he will continue to support Addington in his role as a

vice-patron. We are grateful that Bishop John has kindly agreed to

talk at our Harvest Festival at the Chapel of the Savoy, in London on

15th October and at our Christmas Carol service on 19th December
| ‘-', and we are looking forward to seeing him again then.
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‘Telephone: 01926 620135 Eman:enquiries@ud\dingtonfund.ofg.uk

Former Forage Aid Trustee and
new Addington Fund Trustee
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BEST COMMERCIAL FARMER

David Merrin & Family, Hendham Farm
SPONSORED BY PKF FRANCIS CLARK
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BEST WOMAN IN AGRlCl_JLTURE
Ann Willcocks, W & A Willcocks
SPONSORED BY WESTCOTTS LTD
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FARM DIVERSIFICATION AWAR

Lewis Steer & Flora Searson, The Dartmoor Shepherd
GPONSORED BY TROWERSAND HAMLINS LLP
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BEST FARM PROCESSOR_
Lawrence & Lee Glanville & Alistair Graham,
Surfing Cow Ltd
SPONSORED BY ADDINGTON FUND
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BEST SUSTAINABLE EARMING INITIATIVE

Oliver Lee, How Now Dairy
SPONSORED BY CORNISH MUTUAL
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The 9th Addington Fund Devon Farm Business
Awards 2023 did not fail to entertain this
year as some of Devon’s most enthusiastic,
passionate and shining examples of farming

won across eight categories.

Organised by Addington Fund, with Princip
Sponsor Cornish Mutual, the evening celeb
Devon'’s finest farmers with one overall wi
claiming Devon'’s Farmer of the Year 202

) R 2023

DEVON'S FARMER OF THE YEA _

Lawrence & Lee Glanville & Alistair Graham, Surfing Cow Ltd
SPONSORED BY MOLE VALLEY FARMERS

Once again, Lawrence & Lee Glanville & Alistair Graham, Surfing Cow Ltd winning
Devon’s Farmer of the Year 2023, sponsored by Mole Valley Farmers Ltd
The Devon Farm Business Awards were a night to remember, not forgetting the
very reason why the awards take place: to celebrate and recognise the hard work
of farmers and the farming industry, and to fundraise for the charity to support
those who need help during difficult times.

The Addington Fund would like to take this opportunity to congratulate all
category finalists and winners. A special thanks must also go to Cornish Mutual
(Principal Sponsor 2023), the DCAA and the staff at the Devon County Show for

all their help throughout the organisation of the Awards, and for their continuous

support for the work of the Addington Fund. Thank you to UK Agricultural Finance

Ltd for sponsoring the drinks reception at the beginning of the evening and thanks
also to Bar Nova and Mulberry Catering for their services.

28th September 2023 at the Eden Project

ners of the 2025 .

won Farm Business
wards announced
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BEST DAIRY FARMER
Niall Tewson, South Devon Dairy
SPONSORED BY CREDITON DAIRY

Working to
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BEST YOUNG FARMER
Matthew Taylor, Taylor Made Poultry
SPONSORED BY SAVILLS

EARMING CHAMPION
Elizabeth Hammett, AC & ER Hammett
SPONSORED BY NFU

Working to protect the
farming communiti

OUTSTANDING CONTRIBUTION TO A!)DINGTON FUND
Trevor Glasper, Coombe View Farm
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Join us for an unmissable evening, celebrating the very finest in Cornish farming. These CQLM E
T &

prestigious awards are presented to recipients in seven different categories, plus one will be
crowned Cornwall's ‘Farmer of the Year'. It'll be an evening of fantastic, locally sourced food,
like-minded company, a fundraising auction, inspirational guest speakers and, of

announcements of the category winners.
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Visitourwebsite:uddingtonfund.org.uk
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Our orange gazebo has done another tour
of the UK this summer, visiting national
and regional shows. Here's a quick round
up of what we've been up to.

Green Farm Collective

The Green Farm Collective Day, an annual Regenerative
Agriculture Conference raised over £700 for Addington
Fund in May. Thank you to Jake Freestone, Michael
Kavanagh, Tim Parton and the rest of the team for
choosing Addington Fund as your charity again this year.

Devon County Show

Bright eyed and bushy tailed after a fabulous evening
at the Devon Farm Business Awards, the team spent
3 days at the Devon County Show in the arts and
crafts marquee. Thanks must go to the Devon County
Agricultural Association for their continued support.

The Royal Cornwall Show

A huge thank you to Mole Valley Farmers who kindly
hosted our strawberries and cream reception at the
Royal Cornwall Show, and also raised over £270 by
taking donations for refreshments on their stand.

Great Yorkshire Show

Sun, rain, even a bit of hail - the British weather did not
dampen spirits at this year's Great Yorkshire Show.

NFU kindly hosted a Farming Help reception with an
opening address from Minette Batters followed by an
update from FCN and Addington Fund on the first day
of the show. Thank you to all at NFU and the staff who
helped us serve strawberries and cream.

Special thanks to David Slack at Strutt & Parker who
welcomed us onto their stand later in the week to update
supporters about our work and enjoy strawberries and
prosecco.

& Thank you to Yorkshire Young Farmers for their

hospitality (and cups of tea!) and allowing us to have a
stand on their Young Farmers lawn.

AddmgtonFund

Groundswell

This was our first visit to the regenerative farming event,
Groundswell, and we were delighted to see our Patron, HRH
The Duchess of Edinburgh there. Groundswell showcases
the benefits of regenerative farming, with a whole host
of talks, seminars and workshops. The whole event had
a fantastic festival atmosphere and was full of younger
farmers who will be leading the way in the future.

The Royal Welsh Show

Addington joined forces with FCN for the Royal Welsh
Show this year to host a joint Farming Help stand. Linda
Jones, National Manager Wales, FCN did a stellar job
of organising the shared stand and showcasing our
unique and valuable partnership. Diolch to NFU Cymru
for hosting the Farming Help reception on their stand.

Special thanks go to Jimmy Birchmore Events for

transporting our equipment to the Royal Welsh Show
and to Ray Randerson Carpets for the carpet which

has transformed the stand this summer.
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20 Hours in
Farming #Farm24

Annie created another fantastic video for this year’s
24 Hours in Farming #Farm24 which you can watch
on all our social channels @AddingtonFund . She
asked some influential people in the agricultural
industry what they were doing at age 24 in
comparison to what they are doing now.

#Farm24 is agriculture’s biggest digital extravaganza,
showcasing the extraordinary role of British farmers to
the general public as the nation’s most trusted food
producers and guardians of our iconic countryside.
On 3rd August farmers and industry organisations
throughout the UK joined forces once again, harnessing
the immense power of social media to bring farming
closer to the masses.

Supported by  Morrisons,
this  flagship  campaign
highlights what a typical
day in agriculture can
look like and educates
consumers on the
incredible  journey from
field to fork.

HOURS
in farming

Sponsored by

Morrisons
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WEDNESDAY 13TH

SEPTEMBER UK Dairy Day, Telford

WEDNESDAY 13TH -
THURSDAY 14TH
SEPTEMBER

Westmorland County Show

Cornwall Farm Business
Awards, Eden Project

THURSDAY 28TH
SEPTEMBER

SUNDAY 15TH
OCTOBER

Harvest Service,
Chapel of the Savoy

Warwickshire Advent
Service, Budbrooke

TUESDAY 19TH
DECEMBER
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Telephone: 01926 620135 Eman:enquiries@uddingtonfund.org.uk



www.addingtonfund.org.uk/latest-news/farm24-2023
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Meet Ruthvoes

ambitious new
tenant

===y Meet our tenant, Louise Brill and read how our work/live
€7D 1ural housing enabled her to start up her own rural business

Louise Brill, a current Addington Fund tenant living in an affordable home, contacted us
when she had to leave her previous rented accommodation in Porth, Cornwall, where

she was living with her 16 year old son. The

self-employed single mum, running her own

business ‘Coastline Gardening Services’, was faced with eviction when her landlord of 10

years decided to give notice on the property.

At the beginning of the 2019 school holidays, Louise only had
6 weeks to find a new and affordable home near to her son’s
school.

“I couldn’t believe the situation | was in" Louise said. “l was a
single mum being evicted from my home of 10 years with no
back-up, barely any or little choice of anywhere else to live.
It's so expensive to rent here down in Cowall; | didn‘t know
which way to tum”.

“I was so worried as | quite literally had nowhere else to go. |
don't have family close by and my son wouldn't have wanted
to move schools. | was also self-employed so taking days off to
try and find somewhere else to live, | was losing money day by
day and the clock was ticking as we were becoming closer to
being homeless. At this point, I'd really felt like | had hit rock
bottom, until one day | came across a Ruthvoes property which
was owned by a farming charity called the ‘Addington Fund"."”

She continued, “I didn't think a charity would look twice at
me despite owning a rural business and working on farms
doing landscaping, | simply didn't think | was good enough
to deserve help from this kind of charity but after some
encouragement from my friends, | plucked up the courage to
get in touch”.

“I spoke to a lady called Sue, who was so lovely. She made
me believe that | was good enough to apply for this property
so | went for it. Part of the application was to naturally give
details about my business and what | would use the workshop
for which came with the property. Now, | know this might
sound silly to some but I'm a self-employed landscaper by
day and a sea glass, trinket collector by night!" Louise smiles,
“s0 | thought to myself ‘I could use this workshop to create a
jewellery shop!"."

“I've been collecting sea glass from Cornish beaches for years
and with my job | always find odd bits of broken china and
pottery that | know would look great wrapped and sculpted
in to gorgeous metals to be worn as fine jewellery. This was
my chance to really take the leap and start something new to
support my current job, look after my son and maybe hopefully
one day become a full time jewellery maker. | find it so relaxing
to do, it's kind of my escape from the world, we all need that
sometimes.”

“The weeks went by with no progress of finding a new home
and | had boxed up all of our belongings, the council had put
us on the homeless list and | was warned | could be moved out
of Cornwall in to a B&B, wherever would take us. | couldn't
bear the thought of having to put my son through that but it
was our reality.
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We had no other choice. Then Addington Fund called me five
days before our moving out date to tell us we'd been accepted
as Ruthvoes' new tenants! We were over the moon and after
looking around the property, we realised we'd been saved. It
still makes me emotional remembering, it feels like yesterday.
| just broke down in happy tears, | couldn't believe we had an
affordable home to live in.”

“We've been living at Ruthvoes for nearly four years now.
We are very settled, happy and so grateful for Addington
Fund's help. I think about it often, if it wasn't for them, where
would | be right now? I'd hit an all-time low going through
that experience, the worry of being homeless was awful. The
Addington Fund couldn't have been more helpful and couldn't
have come at a better time for me and my boy.”

Sarah Hosking (an Addington Fund tenant) spoke to BBC
Radio Cornwall recently about how the Addington Fund
helped her and her hushand, James, after he lost half his
foot due to sepsis.

Due to James being unable to work because of his operation,
Sarah had to work on other farms to pay farm workers to do
the work she couldn’t do on her own farm.

“We struggled on and on trying to carry on on our farm
because we had nowhere else to go and paying the rent,
paying the bills, it was exhausting” Sarah said. “James’
health was poor, | was doing 70 - 80 hours a week on and
off the farm and trying to look after James, it was horrific.”

Sarah and James Hosking had a visit from Edward
Richardson (Farm Cornwall) who pointed them in the right
direction to ask for help. Sarah and James got in touch with
us here at the Addington Fund and the rest is history.
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“I've worked a lot on the workshop." Louise says whilst showing
Addington Fund staff around the shop. “When we came out of
lockdown, | decided to do whatever | could to make the shop as
attractive as possible. I've bought glass cabinets, a large carpet
and filled the cabinets with fairy lights to improve the display of
all the jewellery pieces I've made. It's a little piece of sparkling
heaven that | have put my heart and soul in to, hoping | can
make even more of a living from my this.”

“| can't thank the Addington Fund enough for what they have
done for me and my boy, | don't know if there is anything in
the world that | can do which would say ‘thank you' enough
for their help. As a gesture, | have decided to make a set of

( jewellery and donate it to the Addington Fund Cornwall Farm

Business Awards 2023, which are being held at the Eden
Project on Thursday 28th September, as a gift from me to them.
| hope it makes a fantastic amount of money for the farming
charity and rural communities. It's the least | can do.”

“I will be there at the awards too so if you see me there, please
do come and say hello. | would love to meet everyone who
supports the Addington Fund and in tur, supports myself and
my son as well”

“I am so grateful to the Addington Fund for not just giving me
and my son a home when we had nothing but for believing in
me and the possibilities and potential for the business. In my
heart, I'm always motivated to do my best wanting to make
them proud.”

If you would like to read more about Louise’s story or
to check out her jewellery and support her work, visit
her online platforms:

Website: www.silverwaters.co.uk (work in progress)
Instagram: @silverwaters_cornwall

Etsy: www.etsy.com/shop/silverwaterscornwall

A4S

From: James Churchfield

00:15 08:07

You can listen to the whole BBC Radio Cornwall interview at

-

relephone: 01926 620135 email: enquiries@addingtonfund.org.uk
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www.silverwaters.co.uk
www.etsy.com/shop/silverwaterscornwall
https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/p0fy5y9y
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The Ashcombe Village
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Club raises over £10,000 for Addington fFund

The Ashcombe Village Club in Dawlish, Devon, has raised over £10,000 for Addington Fund over the years of supporting
the farming charity, hosting fundraising breakfasts, guided estate tours followed by cream tea afternoons, as well as putting
on evening drinks and BBQ nights along with supporting the charity via their Ashcombe Village Fete and Country Show.
The latest annual fundraising breakfast which was held at the Ashcombe Village Club in March, raised over £1,700 and was
kindly sponsored by UK Agricultural Finance Ltd. Visit the latest news section on our website for more information.

NEW Massey
greetings cards

to support Addington Fund

We have launched two stunning new greeting cards to
fundraise for our work supporting rural communities. The
new cards feature Jack and Jill, our two vintage 1954
Massey Tractors and have been produced with artists,
Doodling Lucy and Fudgy Draws.

Long-term Addington supporter and tractor enthusiast, John
Selley, refurbished the tractors and gave them to the charity

to use at fundraising tractor runs and agricultural events to

build awareness of the work of Addington Fund. Painted in
the charity’s signature orange hue, Jack and Jill can often
be seen at Addington events and make appearances on our
stands at agricultural shows.

We already produce a range of Christmas cards, so greetings
cards seemed an obvious addition to the range and will be
available to buy at charity stands throughout the summer
events and through our website shop.

Fudgy Draws commits to charity

Richard, also known as Fudgy Draws, creates unique graphic illustrations
alongside his homemade fudge business. Addington Fund met Richard at
the Welshpool Illuminated Tractor Run in December 2022 and his catalogue
already includes a range of vintage tractor and Land Rover illustrations.
Richard was keen to support Addington Fund's work and is donating 10%
from the sales of his Massey tractor prints to the charity.

Richard said, "When Addington approached me to be involved in a new
card design | was delighted to get involved. We visit a lot of agricultural
and rural shows and we see how hard the rural community works. It was
a pleasure to create the drawing and to help raise money for such a great
charity.”

See Richard's collection at www.littlefudgebox.com

The 6" by 4" cards are blank inside making them perfect for every occasion;
each comes with a brown kraft envelope and is printed on recycled card
in the UK. .

uk/shop (postage and packing costs apply).
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i]oodl&uuy backing Briish thming

Lucy Gray established her now flourishing illustration business “Doodling
Lucy" in 2020. Her catalogue includes greetings cards, calendars and even
tea towels. Lucy s passionate about backing British farming and removing
the stigma surrounding mental health.

Lucy recollects, “Coming home from university | spent two years working
in the local pub, speaking to local farmers, gamekeepers and others in the
agricultural/rural sector. | realised just how much hard work, time and effort
goes into providing the nation with food to put on the table. Something we
take for granted Every - Single - Day.

"When building Doodling Lucy and deciding what my core values were |
knew that backing British farming would have to fit in somewhere. Through
the use of my illustrations and calligraphy | hope to open conversations
surrounding what it is to work in agriculture and the importance of backing
British farming and our farmers.”

You can find out more ahout Lucy and see more of her illustrations via
her Instagram at doodlinglucy5 and at www.doodlinglucy.com This year's
Doodling Lucy calendar will be raising funds for the Addington Fund - £1
from each sale of the calendar will go directly to the charity.

The cards are available to buy from the Addington Fund
stand at selected shows this summer priced at just
£2.50 each or buy online at www.addingtonfund.org.

Addington Fund, 9 Barford Exchange, Welleshourne Road, Barford, Warwickshire CV35 8AQ
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Farm Safety (]
Training... [T

TRAINING
when you use code

Farm safety continues to be a

major issue in the industry and

the recent ‘Farm Safety Week' from the Farm Safety

Foundation again highlighted that farming has the

poorest safety record of all British workplaces.

Addington has been contacted by Richard Wade, Director
of Risk & Safety Compliance Services Ltd who has offered a
special discount for newsletter subscribers on their online
Farm Safety Training. Simply use the code ‘addington’ in
the box at checkout to receive 30% discount. Standard
price £39.99. Visit https://rascs.thinkific.com/courses/farm-
estate-health-and-safety to find out more

ADDINGTON

Coming
soon!

Our 2023 Christmas Card catalogue will be posted out
in September. Featuring some new designs and the old
favourites.

Prices start at £2. We advise placing your order early to
ensure you get your favourite designs.

For bulk orders (minimum 300 cards) we can personalise
cards for you. Ideal for businesses and organisations
wishing to support our charity, whilst sending Christmas
greetings to their customers and stakeholders. Please
contact Emily (emilyegan@addingtonfund.org.uk) to

enquire about a custom order.

You can preview our 2023 collection on our
website — www.addingtonfund.org.uk/shop

Supporting our work

Addington Fund would not be able to support farmers
and rural families in times of need without the generous
support of donors, stakeholders, charity partners and the
wider farming industry. Whether you are an individual, a
young farmers group, a company or even a county show,
there are ways to support our work through fundraising,
raising awareness and signposting those who might
need our help.

If you would like information about working with
Addington Fund as your chosen charity, fundraising
through a raffle or smaller event, promoting our work
or just to find out more about what we do and how you
can help, please get in touch with Annie (anniewinn@
addingtonfund.org.uk or call 01926 620135) or visit
www.addingtonfund.org.uk/how-you-can-help

Keep in touch

Have we got your correct
email address?

You can receive this newsletter via email instead,
please contact us to ensure we have your correct email

address. Email enquiries@addingtonfund.org.uk or
scan this QR code to join our mailing list.

E3 facebook.com/addingtonfund
instagram.com/addingtonfund

@ linkedin.com/company/addington-fund
Y tuitter.com/addingtonFund

Visit our website:


https://rascs.thinkific.com/courses/farm-estate-health-and-safety
www.addingtonfund.org.uk/shop
facebook.com/addingtonfund
instagram.com/addingtonfund
linkedin.com/company/addington-fund
twitter.com/addingtonfund
www.doodlinglucy.com
www.littlefudgebox.com
www.addingtonfund.org.uk

